
From: P.P.A. S.A. / 
To: info@sate.gr 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:13 PM
Subject: Expression of interest for participating to the tender (preselection stage) regarding the 
"Improvement Infrastructure of Ship repair Zone (incl. floating docks)" phase A.

Dear Sirs,

We would like to remind you that Piraeus Port Authority has published for a second time a 
call for expression of interest for participating to the tender (preselection stage) regarding the 
“Improvement Infrastructure of Ship repair Zone (incl. floating docks)” phase A.

The deadline is until Tuesday 12th September 2017, 14:00 hours (Greek time).

All information of the call for expression of interest is published on PPA site at the following  
link: http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/itemlist/category/89-ergon 

Since you are The Association of Greek Contracting Companies, we kindly request to inform all  
your members about this tender.

At your disposal for any further information.
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